Mullings, Lou Ann

From: Davis, Billy D. [Billy.D.Davis@usdoj.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 9:46 AM

To: Mullings, Lou Ann

Subject: THE EMERGENCY PURCHASE OF EQUIPMENT

Good Morning Lou Ann

On Monday, 06-06-2011, | had a blowout on my county vehicle. My DEA supervisor, GS Andy Large
instructed me to purchase a new tire for my vehicle through a vender that DEA uses and DEA would pay
forit. This is the reason why the County was not contacted to obtain a purchase order before the
purchase of the tire was made. On Tuesday, 06-14-2011, GS Andy Large advised me to contact the
County to see if they can pay for the tire and be reimbursed through OCDETF Funds. The OCDETF account
has the funds available to reimburse the County $246.50 for the new tire. | apologize for any
inconvenience in this matter. Thank You

Billy D. Davis, Detective
Fort Bend County Sheriff's Office

832-473-3838

6/15/2011
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